
From: lxmzrc@yahoo.com
To: Alan Shefman
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] We don"t want apartments built in Glen Shield community
Date: May-27-22 2:37:53 PM

To whom it may concern, 
Our Glen Shields Community is very much against this development.
Official Plan Amendment File OP.21.030
Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.21.058
Our family has been living in the Glen Shields Community for many years.
Our kids go to local daycare and local schools. 
We are very much against this Development.
Our neighborhood is a Single Family Residential Homes.
Building 150 Rental Apartments and 50 Units for Seniors  here will cause
Lots of traffic
Noise
Pollution
Disruption of daycare services
Disruption of access to pharmacy.
A lot of people who live in this area and enjoy access to pharmacy and day care do not drive
and have no cars.
That will put a lot of residents in a very uncomfortable and unacceptable situation during the
construction period.
We would highly appreciate if this builder could Pick a different location for his project.

 This is an area of Single Family Residential Homes and we would like to keep it this way  
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